
Town of Bakersfield 

Select Board Meeting 

June 25th 2018 

 

 

Present  

Josh Goss    Linda McCall 

David Ovitt    David Houston 

Mac Newett    Paul Stanley 

Carrie Flieger   David Walker 

 

David O brought meeting to order 

Minutes from last meeting were reviewed and accepted 

 

Warrants 

Warrants were reviewed and signed  

Select Board   15-2018  $26825.25 

Road    3&4-2018  $7326.20 

 



David Walker was present to submit the route plan for the 5k run. The route was 

approved by the board and forms need to be submitted to the State and Vt 

League of Cities and Towns. 

Paul brought up the need for better communication between planning committee 

and the Select Board. 

Carrie Fliefer wanted to thank everyone on behalf of her daughter Emily. She also 

wanted to address the issues they are having with the  4 wheelers speeding up 

and down the road and even into the early hours of the morning. Her main 

concern is the children playing. David O explain ed that we have had many issues 

and are unable to get any help enforcing it. He suggested putting up a sign 

stating, “Caution Children Playing” and trying to get a license plate number to 

report it. He also suggested inviting the VASA chair person back for an update on 

their end as to how they are addressing the issue. 

Letter from Abby was presented requesting permission if needed to borrow 

money from the New Equipment fund. Josh made a motion and David O seconded 

it giving Abby permission to do this if needed. 

 Printer that was in storage was given to Vera in exchange for the typewriter 

Kathy has in her office. 

Kathy   discussed new phone lines and costs. The savings with a new company 

could be enough to upgrade the phone line services we have and add Surveillance 

equipment for what we are paying now on our current plan.  

Abby will check into a new lap top and Prices. 

Building renovation to make back room of Town Clerks building excess able to use 

without being able to access to the Town Clerks Office was discussed. Door on 

Kathy’s office needs repair and new locks on the Brigham building were all 

discussed.  Kathy will check into hiring someone and costs. 



Linda McCall was present for further discussion on the gravel pit. She has declined 

the offer to be appointed a town Officer. 

She submitted a possible actions list which will be tabled and discussed next 

meeting when all board members are present. 

To be put on next agenda Notice of intent from Municipal Roads for Storm Water 

discharge.  

Parcel Mapping reviewed and submitted to Planning Commission.  

Petition was submitted by individuals in town requesting a Sherriff be present at 

the car show to reduce or eliminate smoking tires. 

Josh Motioned to adjourn meeting and David H seconded it. 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 


